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We started our school year “under construction” and are really excited about the new physical changes to our

building.  We have some new staff members and a group of great students too!  The crew from English Brothers

and all of the sub contractors are working while we are learning.  Parking is a challenge, but everyone is making it

work.  Our new building entrance is working very well and we are settling into our new “temporary” office space.

What a great start to the new school year!

Fun First
Days

We welcomed sixth graders to their new classrooms this year as we moved
the building around a little bit.  Our second graders showed off some new
shades.  A special tomato worm made an appearance in our kindergarten
class.  Love those smiles!

Please welcome Mrs. Poulson and Mrs. Wagner, our new kindergarten
teachers.  They have both had a wonderful first few weeks of school
and we are happy they are here with us at Northeast!

Kindergarten Crew



Mrs. Wagle, Secretary
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Mrs. Wagle is a familiar face to

Northeast.  She has been our Librarian

and is now taking over as the secretary.  

Welcome Mrs. Wagle!!

Mr. Franey will be teaching Spanish at

Northeast this year.  We are so glad to

have him here.  He is a dad of two

Northeast students and coaches DHS

freshman football.  Welcome Mr. Franey!

Mr. Franey, Spanish

Mrs. Knight is new to our building this

year, but has has been a librarian and

secretary at other buildings in our

district throughout the years.  Welcome

Mrs. Knight!

Ms. Knight, Librarian (LRC)

Miss Neil is our new Speech teacher.  

We are so happy Miss Neil came back

to her hometown of Danville to support

our students and families.  Welcome

Miss Neil!

Miss Neil, Speech (SLP)

Ms. Dieu is our new home program

intervention coordinator.  She is also

our volunteer coordinator.  Feel free to

contact Ms. Die with any questions or

concerns about volunteering at

Northeast.  dieuc@danville118.org or

(217) 444-3059.

Ms. C. Dieu, HPIC &
Volunteer Coordinator


